
 

The Independence City Council met for a work session in the Council Chambers at 5:00 p.m., on Monday, 

January 6, 2025.  

 

Mayor Bleichner called the meeting to order with Council Members Weber, Moore, Prusator, O’Loughlin, and 

Jensen in attendance. Council Members Huston and Hanna via phone. 

 

This meeting was available for public attendance. 

 

Council held general discussion on the following topics: department capital improvement project budgets and 

potential bond issuance for FY2026, general discussion of budget for FY2026, and the ILP,T annual billing 

agreement. 

 

Whereupon Mayor Bleichner declared the meeting adjourned at 6:54 p.m. 

 

 

 


